
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  

 
   

31 DAYS OF PRAYER  

The Pastor Search Committee has now released the Pastor Vacancy 

announcement to the public Pastor Search – Gloucester Point Baptist 

Church .  The next few months are a critical time when God will be    

preparing His servants to apply.  Please pick up your copy of the 31 

Days of Prayer devotional booklet in the Narthex. Use this prayer guide 

each day to seek God’s will in our search for the next Pastor of GPBC. 

Pray for our Pastor Search Committee.  Pray for Gloucester Point    

Baptist Church. Pray for our next Pastor, their family, and their church. 

 

 

CHILDREN’S COUNCIL MEETING 

There will be a Youth Council Meeting TODAY immediately following 

our Church Service. 

 

 

END OF SUMMER EVENT for our Youth entering 6th Grade through 

12th Grade—Sunday, August 21st, 4:00pm—7:00pm, at the Stewart’s 

home.  See Miss Connie for additional information, a permission slip 

and directions to the event. 

   

 

 CHURCH FAMILY, 
 
We want to extend our gratitude to everyone who volunteered for         
Vacation Bible School and made it the success that it was. We averaged 
around 25 kids each night. The children brought in $240 in offering to go 
towards our Benevolence fund. We celebrated with a wonderful recep-
tion the last night. Our workers showed up early and stayed late each 
night going above and beyond expectations. We thank you for dedicating 
your time year after year to bring the word of God to the children who 
attend. There are so many pieces of the puzzle to make VBS successful 
and we couldn’t do it without each and every one of you helping out. We 
can’t say thank you enough. We’re already looking forward to another 
great VBS next year!  
 
Mallory and Madison 
 

         (over) 
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ALMA HUNT OFFERING 
The yearly campaign for Virginia Missions is coming soon.  September 
11—18, 2022 has been designated for this effort.  There will be videos, 
offering envelopes and bulletin board information presented during the 
month of September so stay tuned. 
 

 

WMU PARTY 
 
Faye Branen celebrated her birthday luncheon on Friday, August 5th with 
thirteen WMU ladies in the Fellowship Hall.  We enjoyed Laraine Sentz’s 
taco salad and fruit and Rachael Wells baked a beautiful pound cake for 
dessert served with ice cream 
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